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BEFORE 

THE PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

I n r e : A-Q0099448, F 0 0 I , Am-C A p p l i c a t i o n o f Toy T r u c k i n g 
Company. Amendment so as t o p e r m i t t h e t r a n s p o r t a t i o n 
o f c o a l , f r o m p o i n t s w i t h i n one hundred t w e n t y - f i v e 
(125) s t a t u t e m i l e s f r o m t h e Borough o f W o r t h i n g t o n , 
Armstrong County, t o p o i n t s i n P e n n s y l v a n i a , p r o v i d e d 
no h a u l s h a l l exceed one hundred t w e n t y - f i v e (125) 
s t a t u t e m i l e s f r o m p o i n t o f o r i g i n t o p o i n t o f 
d e s t i n a t i o n - i n i t i a l h e a r i n g . ^ 

* V -« ^ -A 

P i t t s b u r g h , P e n nsylvania 
A p r i l 9, 1991 

pages 1 t o 1 1 , i n c l u s i v e 

HOLBERT ASSOCIATES 
S u i t e 203, Cra n b e r r y Court 

212 N o r t h T h i r d S t r e e t 
H a r r i s b u r g , P e n n s y l v a n i a 17101 g y ^ j ^ R y , 

•ctmiFe 103P'!Fv 
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BEFORE 

THE PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

I n r e : A-00099448, F001 r Am-C A p p l i c a t i o n o f Toy T r u c k i n g 
Company. Amendment so as t o p e r m i t t h e t r a n s p o r t a t i o n 

4 o f c o a l , f r o m p o i n t s w i t h i n one hundred t w e n t y - f i v e 
(125) s t a t u t e m i l e s f r o m t h e Borough o f W o r t h i n g t o n , 

5 Armstrong County, t o p o i n t s i n Pe n n s y l v a n i a , p r o v i d e d 
no h a u l s h a l l exceed one hundred t w e n t y - f i v e (125) 
s t a t u t e m i l e s f r o m p o i n t o f o r i g i n t o p o i n t o f 
d e s t i n a t i o n . I n i t i a l h e a r i n g 
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Stenograph r e p o r t o f h e a r i n g h e l d i n 
9 E l e v e n t h F l o o r H e a r i n g Room, P i t t s b u r g h , 

S t a t e O f f i c e B u i l d i n g , 300 L i b e r t y Avenue, 
P i t t s b u r g h , P e n n s y l v a n i a , 

Tuesday, 
A p r i l 9, 1991 

a t 10:00 o ' c l o c k a.m. 
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BEFORE 

1 4 LARRY GESOFF, ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE 

APPEARANCES: 

BLAIR F. GREEN ESQUIRE 
125 N o r t h McKean S t r e e t 
K i t t a n n i n g , P e n n s y l v a n i a 16201-1517 

Appearing on b e h a l f o f Toy T r u c k i n g Company 

WILLIAM LAVELLE, ESQUIRE 
19 Vuono, L a v e l i e & Gray 

231.0 Grant B u i l d i n g 
P i t t s b u r g h , P e n n s y l v a n i a .15219 

Appearing on b e h a l f o f Bulk T r a n s p o r t a t i o n S e r v i c e s , Incf 
Wayne W. F r i e d l i n e 
WcClymonds Supply T r a n s i t Co., I n c . 
Bruce T r e n t T r u c k i n g , I n c . 

2 2 Homer R. Sleek & Sons, I n c . 
T a y l o r S e r v i c e s , I n c . 

23 W i l l i a m J . Brown T r u c k i n g , I n c . 
CD. Ambrosia T r u c k i n g Company 
Marianne I n d u s t i r e s 

A l s o For - David H. R a d c l i f f , E s q u i r e 
R e p r e s e n t i n g : 
R. T. Merryman T r u c k i n g , I n c . 
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APPEARANCES (Continued): 

WILLIAM LAVELLE, ESQ. 
VUONO, LAVELLE & GRAY 
2310 Grant B u i l d i n g 
P i t t s b u r g h , PA 15219 

Also f o r - John F u l l e r t o n , Esquire, 
representing: 

Wi11iam C. Confer 
R.J. Glass, Inc. 
Powers Trucking Company 
Hiram Wible & Son, Inc. 
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JOHN A. PILLAR, ESQ. 
PILLAR & MULROY 
312 Boulevard of the Al1ies 
P i t t s b u r g h , PA 15222 

For - Wayne W. Se l l Corporation 
Don Martin Trucking, Inc. 
Gajda Trucking Company 
David Tesone Trucking, Inc. 
•McCleary-Christie Trucking, Inc. 
W i l l i a m P. Mauthe, d/b/a DGB Trucking 

Also f o r - Dwight L. Koerber, Esquire, 
representing: 

Kephart Trucking Company 

SALLY A. DAVOREN, ESQ. 
1126 O l i v e r B u i l d i n g 
535 S m i t h f i e l d Street 
P i t t s b u r g h , PA 1522 2 

For - Coal Transport, Inc. 
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HOLBERT ASSOCIATES 
Suite 203 Cranberry Court 
212 North T h i r d Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 
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INDEX TO WITNESS 

WITNESS: CROSS-EXAMINATION 

David Toy 8 



ADMINSTRATIVE LAW JUDGE GESOFF: This i s the time and 
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place set by the Pennsylvania Public U t i l i t y Commission f o r 

a prehearing conference i n the a p p l i c a t i o n of Toy Trucking 

Company, docketed at A-00099448, F . l , Am-C. 

I'm Larry Gesoff, the A d m i n i s t r a t i v e Law Judge 

assigned t o t h i s proceeding. And I note the appearance of 

Wi l l i a m Lavelle on behalf of several Protestants and W i l l i a m 

Lavel1e f o r David R a d c l i f f e on behalf of one Protestant, of 

Mr. Lavelle f o r John F u l l e r t o n , on behalf of four 

Protestants; of John P i l l a r on behalf of several 

Protestants; of S a l l y Davoren on behalf of one Protestant; 

and of B l a i r Green on behalf of the Applicant. 

This hearing was o r i g i n a l l y -- t h i s proceeding today 

was o r i g i n a l l y scheduled t o be a hearing, an e v i d e n t i a r y 

hearing, and t o my understanding, Mr. Green requested a 

continuance. They are very d i f f i c u l t t o come by and, 

th e r e f o r e , t h i s was turned i n t o a prehearing conference. 

I n an attempt to s e t t l e t h i s matter, I w i l l give the 

p a r t i e s whatever time they need. 

Is t h a t what you would d e s i r e , Mr. Green? 

MR. GREEN: Yes, Your Honor. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Anything anyone wishes to mention 

before we take a recess f o r t h a t purpose? 

F i r s t , l e t me ask counsel present, are you authorized 

to enter i n t o some kind of a settlement based on r e s t r i c t i v e 
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agreements, Mr. La v e l l e , on behalf of Messrs. R a d c l i f f and 

Ful l e r t o n ? 

MR. LAVELLE: Yes. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Good. Then we w i l l take a recess f o r 

purposes f o r s e t t l i n g t h i s , i f possible. 

MR. PILLAR: I f o r g o t t o put i n an appearance f o r 

Kephart and Mr. Koerber. 

JUDGE GESOFF: And tha t i s an appearance f o r Dwight 

Koerber and Kephart Trucking? 

MR. PILLAR: Yes. 

JUDGE GESOFF: We are i n recess. 

(Whereupon, a b r i e f recess was taken.) 

JUDGE GESOFF: We are back on the record. Any 

success? 

MR. GREEN: We would l i k e t o make t h i s R e s t r i c t i v e 

Amendment, and we are going t o pass some more thi n g s around 

to t r y t o take care of some other things t h a t have r i s e n 

here and to get out more o f the Protestants. 

U n f o r t u n a t e l y , whi1e I was w r i t i n g on t h i s , I wrote 

-- instead of w r i t i n g on the copy, I wrote on the 

R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment i t s e l f , and we w i l 1 send a new one 

out. But t h a t , i n essence I don't know whether we can 

erase t h a t , or we wi11 send you a new one. 

I f t h a t was read i n t o the record, and I can read i t 

or t h a t could -- t h a t would be our present -- we would be 



r e s t r i c t i n g i t t o t h a t . That i s not a proposal. We would 

2 make th a t R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment at t h i s p o i n t . 

3 MS. DAVOREN: Without the w r i t i n g on i t . 

4 JUDGE GESOFF: Without the w r i t i n g on i t . You w i l l 

read i t i n t o the record and submit a clean copy. 

Is t h a t going t o r e s u l t i n the withdrawal of a l l 

Protestants or not? 

MR. GREEN: No. I t w i l l r e s u l t i n the withdrawal of 

at least one Protestant. And w i t h the next R e s t r i c t i v e 

Amendment from what we have garnered here today, we f e e l 

t h a t we can withdraw s i x or seven other ones. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Off the record. 

(An o f f - t h e - r e c o r d discussion was held.) 

JUDGE GESOFF: I t appears t h a t the R e s t r i c t i v e 

Amendment which Mr. Green w i l l read i n t o the record w i l l 

r e s u l t i n the withdrawal of the pro t e s t of Ms. Davoren's 

c l i e n t , which i s Coal Transport , Inc., and t h a t a subsequent 

R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment t o be a r r i v e d at and submitted at a 

l a t e r date w i l l r e s u l t i n the withdrawal of pro t e s t s of 

several other Protestants. 

And then I imagine, Mr. Green, t h a t we wi11 need t o 

set t h i s f o r hearing; i s t h a t correct? 

MR. GREEN: Yes, Your Honor, because the next one I'm 

going t o t r y to make -- I'm p r e t t y sure t h a t the next one 

25 w i l l s a t i s f y Mr. P i l l a r ' s Protestants. 
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But there's a b i g question about Mr. Lavelle on some 

of them. He i s going t o submit t h a t one and then l e t us 

know. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Who i s going to submit what? 

MR. GREEN: Mr. Lavelle i s going t o submit the one 

th a t I sent t h a t I t h i n k wi11 take care of Mr. Fi11ar's and 

the other one, Mr. Nurick's p r o t e s t . 

JUDGE GESOFF: You're not being c l e a r , Mr. Green. 

What you are saying to me, I t h i n k , i f I'm reading between 

10 j the l i n e s , i s Mr. Lavelle w i l l submit a second R e s t r i c t i v e 
i 

n Amendment which w i l l take care of Mr. P i l l a r ' s c l i e n t s ? To 
i • 
i 

12 ] h i s , meaning Mr. Lavel1e * s c l i e n t s , t o see how they f e e l 

13 about i t ; i s t h a t c o r r e c t ? 

H MR. GREEN: Yes, s i r . He has i n d i c a t e d t h a t probably 

is some of them would drop out at t h a t p o i n t , but most of them 

16 would not. 

ir ; JUDGE GESOFF: A l l r i g h t . 

ia And do you f e e l t h a t there's no other R e s t r i c t i v e 

19 Amendment' t h a t would r e s u l t i n the withdrawal of the r e s t of 

20 h i s c l i e n t s ? 

21 MR. GREEN: He wants a complete withdrawal of any 

22 hauls f o r Amerikohl, and I have not got my c l i e n t t o agree 

23 t o th a t yet. 

24 JUDGE GESOFF: Okay. Then why don't you read i n t o 

25 the record the R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment th a t you prepared 
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today? 

MR. GREEN: Okay. 

The R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment, A p p l i c a t i o n of Toy 

Trucking Company -- do you want me to --

JUDGE GESOFF: Just read the R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment, 

Mr. Green. 

MR. GREEN: "And now comes Toy Trucking Company, by 

i t s a t torney, B l a i r F. Green, and r e s t r i c t i v e l y amends the 

above a p p l i c a t i o n to read as f o i l o w s : 

To t r a n s p o r t coal, f o r B&B Coal Associates, Inc., 

P i t t s b u r g h & Shawmut Coal Company, Amerikohl, Inc., and 

Amerikohl Mining, Inc., from points w i t h i n 125 s t a t u t e miles 

of the Borough of Worthington, Armstrong County, t o poi n t s 

i n Pennsylvania; subject t o the f o l l o w i n g c o n d i t i o n s : 

Provided t h a t no haul shal1 exceed 125 s t a t u t e mi 1es 

from point of o r i g i n t o po i n t of d e s t i n a t i o n ; and 

Further provide t h a t no r i g h t , power or p r i v i l e g e 

shal1 be granted t o provide t r a n s p o r t a t i o n t o or from the 

f a c i l i t i e s of United Eastern Coal Sales Corp., White Star 

Coal Company, Incorporated, Kent Coal Mining Company, or 

Purco Coal Company, Inc." 

JUDGE GESOFF: Ms. Davoren. 

MS. DAVOREN: Your Honor, I would l i k e t o request 

t h a t Mr. Toy be sworn i n so tha t I can, ask him a few 

questions on cross-examination about the Amendment. 
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JUDGE GESOFF: A l l r i g h t . 

DAVID TOY, having been f i r s t duly sworn by Judge 

Gesoff, was examined and t e s t i f i e d as f o l l o w s : 

CROSS-EXAMINATION 

BY MS. DAVOREN: 

Q Mr. Toy, my name i s S a l l y Davoren and I represent 

Coal Transport, Incorporated, one of the Protestants t o t h i s 

a p p l i c a t i o n . 

Were you present and d i d you hear the R e s t r i c t i v e 

Amendment to the a p p l i c a t i o n t h a t your attorney j u s t read i n 

the record? 

A Yes, I d i d . 

Q Do you understand t h a t i f t h i s Amendment i s 

accepted by the Commission, your a p p l i c a t i o n w i l l be 

r e s t r i c t e d so th a t you can only provide service f o r B&B Coal 

Associates, Inc., P i t t s b u r g h & Shawmut Coal Company, 

Amerikohl, Inc., and Amerikohl Mining, Inc.? 

A Yes. 

Q And you also understand t h a t t r a n s p o r t a t i o n wi11 

be 1imited t o t r a n s p o r t a t i o n f o r those companies such as 

sa i d , and even w i t h i n t h a t you w i l l not be able t o provide 

any service t o or from the f a c i l i t i e s of United Eastern Coal 

Sales Corp., White Star Coal Company, Inc., Kent Coal Mining 

Company, or Purco Coal Company, Inc.? 

A Yes. 
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Q So tha t i f Amerikohl, f o r example, c a l l e d you and 

the service was f o r Amerikohl, i f they were purchasing from 

Purco Coal, you would not be able t o do i t ? 

A Not w i t h i n these r i g h t s . 

Q And i f t h i s R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment i s accepted by 

the Commission, do you agree t o abide by the r e s t r i c t i o n of 

your service and a u t h o r i t y granted? 

A Yes. 

MS. DAVOREN: Your Honor, I have no f u r t h e r 

questions. ' 

Mr. Green has i n d i c a t e d t h a t he i s going t o submit 

the Amendment t o the Commission i n Harrisburg and send 

everyone copies, and then I w i l 1 send a l e t t e r withdrawing 

the p r o t e s t of my c l i e n t . 

JUDGE GESOFF: Please send a copy of the l e t t e r t o 

a l l p a r t i e s and t o Bud Huntington. 

MS. DAVOREN: Yes, Your Honor. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Very w e l l . 

And then, Mr. Green, you w i l l do the same t h i n g w i t h 

your R e s t r i c t i v e Amendment, a1 though you don't have t o send 

i t t o Mr. Huntington. But any withdrawal l e t t e r s should be 

copied t o Mr. Huntington. 

MR. GREEN: Is h i s name a c t u a l l y Bud? 

JUDGE GESOFF: No, i t ' s Dwight. 

Anything f u r t h e r ? 
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MR. LAVELLE: Nothing. 

JUDGE GESOFF: A l l r i g h t . We w i l l schedule another 

hearing. 

4 Mr. Green, when s h a l l we schedule t h i s ? 

5 MR. GREEN: T h i r t y days, s i x t y f o r t y days; 

somewhere i n t h a t neighborhood. 

JUDGE GESOFF: Sometime i n the summer. My schedule 

i s very busy. 

MR. GREEN: That's f i n e . That w i l l give us longer t o 

10 work on i t . 

11 JUDGE GESOFF: Very w e l l . The hearing i s concluded. 

12 (Whereupon, the hearing was concluded at 11:00 a.m.) 
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17 I hereby c e r t i f y t h a t the proceedings and evidence 

taken by me i n the above-entitled matter are f u l l y and 

19 accurately i n d i c a t e d i n my notes and tha t t h i s i s a t r u e and 

20 co r r e c t t r a n s c r i p t of same. 
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Dawn Forsythe/ Repo/ter/slg 
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